
  [External Email]

From: Brown, Stacey
To: Javier González
Cc: Arsenos, Nahrin; Fredrick Lee; benavidez@google.com; Cohen, David
Subject: RE: [Meeting Request] Check-in & Briefing on Google Downtown West Development Agreement & Community

Benefits
Date: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 1:19:57 PM

Hi Javier,
 
Apologies for the delay in response.  Unfortunately, CM Cohen’s calendar is full for the first 3 weeks
of March as he has multiple council committee assignments to attend to.  Additionally, our city staff
have scheduled several briefings for us on this topic and we would like to defer any other meetings
until after we have had that opportunity.
 
Let’s touch base again in early April.
 
Best Regards.
 
Stacey
 

Stacey Brown
Chief of Staff
O: 408.535.4936
M: 408.784.1391
Stacey.Brown@sanjoseca.gov
200 E. Santa Clara Street  |  San Jose, CA 95113

 
 

From: Javier González <javiergonzalez@google.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 8:00 AM
To: Cohen, David <David.Cohen@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Arsenos, Nahrin <Nahrin.Arsenos@sanjoseca.gov>; Brown, Stacey
<Stacey.Brown@sanjoseca.gov>; Fredrick Lee <fredricklee@google.com>; benavidez@google.com
Subject: [Meeting Request] Check-in & Briefing on Google Downtown West Development
Agreement & Community Benefits
 
 

 

Hi Councilmember Cohen, 

I hope this message reaches you well. 

We would like to schedule a time to meet with you the week of March 8th to check-in and brief you
about the Google Downtown West Development Agreement and Community Benefits Package.
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

We're hoping to connect in advance of the next Station Area Advisory Group (SAAG) meeting which
is scheduled for Monday, March 15th.  If the week of March 8th doesn’t work for you, we'll work
around your schedule.

I’m looping in my colleague Fredrick Lee who’s helping with scheduling on our end. Looking forward
to meeting with you. 

Best regards,
Javier 
 
 
Javier González
Head of California Local Government Affairs & Public Policy
(650) 495-3529  |  javiergonzalez@google.com
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